STATE OF IDAHO
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Project Certification as required by the American Recovery
and Reinvestment Act of 2009

The Director of the Idaho Department of Environmental Quality hereby certifies that the
loan application for the City of Chubbuck, CWSRF Loan #WW1009, has received full
review and vetting required by law and the Department accepts full responsibility that the
loan to the City of Chubbuck is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds pursuant to the
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA).

The loan to the City of Chubbuck is for expansion of the Northwest Sewer Interceptor.
The project consists of constructing new gravity sewer mains and force mains from the
Rio Vista lift station to Siphon Road and along the length of Siphon Road, through the
City of Chubbuck, to Hiline Road from Siphon Road. A new lift station at Paradise
Acres will be constructed and the flow from Ellis lift station will be redirected to the new
collection system. The project is estimated to cost a total of $11,000,000, of which
$6,000,000 will be provided by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act. The
additional $5,000,000 will be provided by the Clean Water State Revolving Loan fund.
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